
 
 

Notice of Hydro Work in Your Neighbourhood 

October 2021 – December 2021 

 
SYNERGY NORTH is in the process of upgrading the electricity system 
throughout the area. Your neighborhood is scheduled to be upgraded from 
October to December 2021.  
 
Both our company and contractor trucks will be on location. Crews will be 
accessing the transformers and buried cables in your neighborhood to complete 
upgrades to the system. This will help to maintain the reliability of our network in 
your area.  
 
The following area will be affected: 
 

• Elron Crescent 

• Conestoga Street 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
If you have received this notice, you may experience a few power interruptions 
during the course of the project. Streetlights in your area may also be affected. 

 
If we anticipate an interruption, we will notify you in advance wherever possible. 

 

If you have any concerns, special schedules, or questions, please call: 

Jeremy Puhalski, Lines Construction Supervisor  

807-343-1176 


